
The Leadville Police Department & Lake County Sheriff’s Offi ce, 
in collaboration with Leadville City government and community mem-

bers, are building a 

Law Enforcement Community Board 
for year-round community members of Leadville and Lake County. 

ATTENTION, LAKE COUNTY 

Community

The mission of this new board will be: 
The Leadville/Lake County Law Enforcement Community Board works to build trust, 
facilitate communication and create a healthy partnership between law enforcement 
and the community of Leadville/Lake County.

We seek a diverse segment of Leadville and Lake County residents who can commit 
to six meetings per year with community members and law enforcement leaders. 
Participants commit to a one, two, or three-year term. 

We seek applications from community members who fulfi ll one or multiple of the 
following demographics: 

•   Two “At-large” community members
•   Three Latinx community members
•   One senior citizen
•   One teenager / youth 
•   One resident of Twin Lakes / southern Lake County

Additionally, the board will include a representative from the school district, a rep-
resentative from Colorado Mountain College, and an owner/employee from one 
of the city bars. These constituencies will be contacted and asked to nominate a 
representative to the board. 

Board members will work with local law enforcement to outline the duties and 
scope of the group in order to meet the mission of the board. Spanish translation 
will be provided if needed.

To apply, please submit a letter of interest to lawenforcementboard@leadville-co.
gov by Friday, October 9th that explains what you might bring to this board. You do 
not need previous law enforcement experience to participate. Your application will 
be considered by a panel of community members. 


